   






                                March 9, 2017
Dear Parents,

Hello! We are having a very busy and productive week of learning!

March is Reading Month! Reminder, I’m not setting up a schedule to read, but you are welcome to come any day this month at 2:30 to read to my “awesome” first graders. Feel free to bring a book from home, or I will provide one for you. Looking forward to seeing any of you who are able to come! Also, if you read a book to your child or he/she reads a book at home and it is an A.R. book, your child can bring the book to school and take the A.R. quiz!
Reading: We continue to review vowel teams (ai, a_e, ay, ea, ee, ey, ie, i_e, igh, y, oa, oo (book),oo(moon), ow (snow), ow (cow), ew, ue, u_e  and compound/contraction words, antonyms (empty/full), homophones (write, right), nouns, verbs and adjectives. The children are making progress with reading fluency/comprehension but still need a lot of practice with developing these important skills. As your child reads a story, please take the time to have them retell what they have read to you (beginning, middle, end ) of the story, who are the characters, setting(where the story takes place) and theme of the story (friendship, teamwork, etc.) Thanks for your help and cooperation!
Math: We continue to work on telling time, identifying/counting money, fractions, graphing, measurement, tens/ones place value, memorizing our addition/subtraction math facts and taking our 1-minute timed tests.
Weekly Homework: Spelling #25 and 3-Minute Math timed practice sheets are due before or by next Thursday, March 16th.
Speed Read Sheets: See how quick your child can read the 100 Fry Phases (each page in 1 minute or less). I Can Speed Read list: Have your child roll a dice. Use a timer or the clock and see how quick your child can read the list of words of the dice number he/she rolled. Both of these reading practice activities should help improve your child’s reading fluency skills. We have practiced these reading lists in the classroom! Have fun working with your child on these reading fluency activities! ( (
*F.Y.I.:
**Spring Forward: Don’t forget to turn your clocks forward this weekend. Spring is right around the corner!! ( (
**Noon Dismissal: Friday, March 17th! 

** Field Trip to Saginaw Children’s Museum: Friday, March 31st
**Spring Break: April 1-9th. We return on Monday, April 10th!

**No School: April 14th (Good Friday)          
Have a Marvelous Weekend!  
